
A happy Easter to you all. We truly have reason to be happy and joyful as our Lord Jesus 

Christ is Risen. We are an Easter people and we encourage you to rejoice in Him who loves 

you with a personal love. To experience this truth, come and join in next Saturday’s Lectio 

Divina and Mass. Read, meditate, reflect and discuss next Sunday’s Gospel, as well as 

spend some time in adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, followed by Holy Mass, together 

with other members of the school community. 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Children will have their own group session and will participate actively in Mass with the 

adults.  

 
Let us know if you intend joining in by sending an email to sacredheartschoolpta@gmail.com or leave a note 

with the school administration by Friday 24th April. Please tell us how many adults and children you will be, 

and include the children’s names and ages. Thank you. Looking forward to meeting you.  

 

 

Saturday 25th April 2015  

(liturgy of 4th Sunday of Easter) 

from 6.30pm to approximately 8.30pm  

in the Retreat Centre  

(located to the left of the Auditorium in the Senior School).  

All are welcome.  
 

LECTIO DIVINA and MASS 
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